St Joseph’s
Primary School

58-62 Main Street Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

Killough
Co. Down

BT30 7QD
Tel: 028 44842072

25N May 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

Primary 5,6 & 7 children will visit the YMCA in Newcastle on Wednesday 9™ June for their
end of year school trip.

The cost will be £40.00 per child (£30 for a second child) to cover the cost of staffing and
activities at the centre as well as transport to and from Newcastle. We appreciate that this is
quite an expensive trip and the school is subsidising part of the cost.

During the day, the children will get to experience paddle boarding, a zip line and climbing
wall.

We believe that this will be a really beneficial day for the children and represents great value
for money for what will be a fun packed day.

Children will need to bring a complete change of clothes, including footwear as they will
almost definitely get wet. They will also need a towel and their packed lunch as well as a
healthy break and plenty of water.

Children will need to have sun screen applied before leaving home and it would also be
advisable to pack a lightweight coat in case the weather changes.

Please return reply slip below by Friday 4™ June.

Yours sincerely

Waa ?MC/\_Q

Mrs F Macfarlane
Principal

I/'We give permission for to go to YMCA in Newcastle on
Wednesday 9" June.

| enclose £40 towards the cost of the trip.

Signed:

Date




